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SOCIAL MEDIA TEMPLATE COPY

Facebook:

· (To be shared on July 1, 2018) Today marks the 7-year anniversary of the Carbon Monoxide Poisoning Prevention Act, which required all single-family California homes with an attached garage or fossil fuel source to install CO alarms within the home. Because the sensors in CO alarms have a limited lifespan, alarms purchased across the state of California in 2011 may start sounding an end-of-life warning beep at some point this year. When your CO alarm indicates the need for replacement, you should install a new unit immediately. Learn more at www.beatthebeep.com #BeatTheBeepCA 
· Did you know the sensors in your carbon monoxide alarms have a limited lifespan? We’re proud to be working with @Kidde Fire Safety to promote CO safety and alarm replacement awareness. If your alarm starts sounding an end-of-life warning beep, it’s time to replace the unit. Learn more about how to keep your family safe at www.beatthebeep.com #BeatTheBeepCA

· Have you heard about #BeatTheBeepCA? We’re working with @Kidde Fire Safety to let YOUR CITY/COUNTY residents know it’s been 7 years since the Carbon Monoxide Poisoning Prevention Act went into effect – meaning the CO alarm you purchased in 2011 may expire this year. If/when your alarm starts sounding an end-of-life warning beep, replace the entire unit immediately. Learn more about CO safety at www.beatthebeep.com.

Twitter:

· (To be shared on July 1, 2018) Have you heard about #BeatTheBeepCA? It’s been 7 years since the Carbon Monoxide Poisoning Prevention Act, meaning if you bought a CO alarm in 2011 it may expire this year. Learn how to keep your family safe at www.beatthebeep.com. 

· #DYK some carbon monoxide alarms expire after 7 years? If your alarm starts sounding an end-of-life warning beep, replace the entire unit immediately. Learn more about CO safety at www.beatthebeep.com. #BeatTheBeepCA

· We’re proud to be working with @KiddeSafety to promote carbon monoxide safety and awareness. If your alarm starts sounding an end-of-life warning beep, replace the entire unit immediately. Learn more at www.beatthebeep.com. #BeatTheBeepCA

Instagram:

· (To be shared on July 1, 2018) Today marks the 7-year anniversary of the Carbon Monoxide Poisoning Prevention Act, which required all single-family California homes with an attached garage or fossil fuel source to install CO alarms within the home. Because the sensors in CO alarms have a limited lifespan, alarms purchased across the state of California in 2011 may start sounding an end-of-life warning beep at some point this year. When your CO alarm indicates the need for replacement, you should install a new alarm immediately. Learn more at www.beatthebeep.com #BeatTheBeepCA
· #DYK some carbon monoxide alarms expire after 7 years? If your alarm starts sounding an end-of-life warning beep, replace the entire unit immediately. Learn more about CO safety at www.beatthebeep.com. #BeatTheBeepCA

· Have you heard about #BeatTheBeepCA? It’s been 7 years since the Carbon Monoxide Poisoning Prevention Act, meaning if you bought a CO alarm in 2011 it may expire this year. Learn how to keep your family safe at www.beatthebeep.com. 
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